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“Tell me and I forget. Teach me and I remember. Involve me and I learn.”  

          – Benjamin Franklin 
 

 
 

On May 17, 2025, St. Cecilia’s Public School’s Middle Wing proudly organised an insightful exhibition ‘Beyond 

the Lens’, showcasing the diverse applications and practical learning outcomes of the CBSE skill Modules. 

These skill subjects are aligned with the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 which are mainly focussed to 

enhance the practical skills and vocational training, aiming to equip students with job-specific knowledge and 

abilities. 
 

A wide array of projects and demonstrations were a part of this grand show. Different skill modules were learnt 

by the students like Artificial Intelligence and Infromation Technology, Financial Literacy, Health and Wellness, 

Handicrafts and Designs, Travel and Tourism, Embroidery etc. Which gave hands on experience to students to 

enhance their skills and aptitude. 
 

The enthusiasm and hard work of the students was evident in every exhibit. They confidently explained their 

projects and conveyed the importance of the real-world relevance of the skills they had acquired. 
 

The exhibition garnered on extraordinary response and feedback from the parents who were a part of this 

exhibition. Many parents praised the school for enriching the learning potentials with valuable skills and 

extended beyond traditional academics. 
 

The administration and dignitaries of the school also lauded the students, parents and the teachers for putting 

up such an outstanding presentation. The calibre of the kids really impressed the parents and the dignitaries. 
 

The exhibition was a huge success, thus, encouraging the kids to study practically, be creative and enhance 

their innovative and learning skills. It was a potent illustration of the school’s dedication to equipping pupils for 

the opportunities and challenges of the twenty-first century. Under Madam Principal’s valuable guidance and 

mentorship, the school intends to host more such events in future, aiming for increased learning opportunity and 

productivity. 


